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Aviation Safety 

Memorandum 
 

Date: 

To: Derek Honda, Directives Management, AFB-120 

From: Jackie Black, Manager, Aircraft Maintenance Division AFS-300 

Prepared by: Patricia K Williams, Branch Manager, AFS-340 

Subject: POR Change, Advisory Circular (AC) 43-207, dated 12/26/2002 

 

 
AC 43-207 Correlation, Operation, Design, Modification of Turbofan/Jet Engine Test 

Cells, was developed in consortium with the Engine Certification Office, based on 1999 

Society Of Automotive Engineer (SAE) data. 

 

With the future of flight standards transformation and the evolutionary enhancements 

made towards engine analysis, we find this advisory circular to be outdated. This AC will 

require a major revision to become relevant to today’s technology and the expertise is 

within the Aircraft Certification Office. 

 

The Aircraft Maintenance Division believes the logical office to accomplish the 

revision and assume responsibility as the POR would be the AFS-100, Aircraft 

Evaluation, led by Jeffrey Phipps. 

 

Please change the POR from AFS-340 to AFS-100. 

 
Approval/Disapproval 

 

 

Approve: _________ 

 

Disapprove:_______    

 
 

 

Phipps Jeffery Date 
Manager, Aircraft Evaluation Division 

AFS-100 
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